
EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE REPORT
Financial Loss During Major Construction Projects - Draft Policy

Administration Recommendation

That Executive Committee recommended to City Council:

That the June 19, 2024, Integrated Infrastructure Services report IIS02125, be received for
information.

History

At the June 19, 2024, Executive Committee meeting, the June 19, 2024, Integrated Infrastructure
Services report IIS02125 was postponed to the August 14, 2024, Executive Committee meeting. It
will be included on the August 14, 2024, Executive Committee meeting agenda under the
Unfinished Business section.

Attachment

June 19, 2024, Integrated Infrastructure Services report IIS02125
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